CITY OF CALISTOGA
Planning Commission

~ NOTICE ~
MEETING CANCELED

The Planning Commission Meeting of
Wednesday, May 8, 2019 has been canceled.

The next Planning Commission Meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.

Posting: | declare that a copy of this Planning Commission cancellation was posted at City Hall, 1231
Washington Street, among other locations within the Calistoga city limits, no later than Friday,
April 30, 2019 and no later than 4:30 p.m.
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Lynn Geldberg,~>
Secretary to the Planning Commission

If you need additional information, please call the Planning and Building Department at (707) 942-2827.



